

PO BOX 280, INGLEBURN, NSW 1890 AUSTRALIA

ABN 42 002 861 225

PHONE: (02) 9829 5600

FAX: (02) 9829 3616

SD:SSD January 1, 2015

The Body of Elders REDACT Perth WA (15677)	
Re: BCB	
Dear Brothers:	
Thank you for your letter dated December 17 relating to BCB	We appreciate your
keeping us informed by both the written and telephone reports. In acknowledging rece	eipt of your letter, we
express our appreciation for the ongoing support you have provided as loving shepherds	s to our dear sister.

Moreover, while we are not suggesting further action at this stage, please keep us informed of any developments. We pray Jehovah continues to bless your efforts to shepherd his flock, and we send our very warm Christian love and greetings.

Your brothers,

OF AUGTRALIA